
 

Dear Church Family! 

I trust you are doing well during these challenging times. I wanted to take 

this opportunity to write you a letter to encourage you and let you know that 
God is available to all of us as we grow and progress in Him. 

We might need some distancing, but we do not have to do soul distancing! 

Pray for our church family and their needs. For our future Pastor and his or 

her family. God has a plan for our church and His Pastor. We remain 
confident in His perfect plan. 

Continue to be faithful by staying in God’s word!!! What more truth and 
encouragement do we need than what the Lord provides through the bible?   

Just a few examples:   

Let not your hearts be troubled. Believe in God. Believe also in me. 

 (John 14:1) 

Rejoice in the Lord always do not be envious about anything. But in 

everything by prayer and supplication with thanksgiving. Let your 

requests be made known to God and the peace of God which surpasses all 

understanding will guard your hearts and your minds in Christ Jesus. 
(Philippians 4:4; 6-7) 

Humble yourselves therefore under the mighty hand of God so that at the 

proper time He may exalt you casting all your anxieties on Him because He 
cares for you. (Peter 5:6-7) Remaining faithful in His word and His will! 

Most grateful to serve and share God’s love with you for our Lord Jesus 
Christ! 

 

Always,  

Phillip Perales 

“Do not let your 
hearts be troubled. 
You believe in God; 
believe also in me. 

John 14:1 


